
Andrew Abernathy
After reviewing the Application and Draft Permit documents, I have concluded that the aluminum
recycling facility described in the reviewed documents would comply with ADEQ and EPA
requirements for such a facility. Therefore, I am in support of granting the requested permit for the
operation of this facility.


